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District 14  

This case involved a nearly skeletal white female located along the side of the interstate in Jackson 

County on December 20, 1984. The deceased was initially believed to be 18-25 years of age. An 

investigator with the District 14 Medical Examiner’s Office contacted UDI for assistance in confirming the 

identity of the deceased. Initially identified by a fingerprint record located by the medical examiner’s 

office, the deceased had a criminal history which included multiple identities. UDI examined the criminal 

history and contacted numerous law enforcement agencies in Louisiana and Mississippi in a search for 

records to determine the subject’s true identity. Due to age- and weather-related disasters, no records 

existed. SCIA Rigsby contacted the state of Georgia Department of Vital Records (GDVR). GDVR produced 

a copy of a birth certificate related to one of the subject’s identities: Deborah Pauline Bearden, age 29 at 

the time of death. The birth certificate listed both parents for the deceased, although public records 

indicated that they were also both deceased. This information was provided to the investigator at the 

District 14 Medical Examiner’s Office. 


